ROCKHURST COLLEGE

ROCKHURST ROAD AND TROOST AVENUE
KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

Mre. Forrest Ce Allen,
Dept. of Athletics,
University of Kansas,
Iawrence, Kas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

A young man named James Height who is taking medical work at the Uni-
verslity of Kansas hosplital, dropped into my office at school this after-
noone

He sald that he had done some work with Dean Nesmith and yourself
in treating athletic injuries at Kansas,

We are Interested in getting a trainer for the football season, and
I am wondering if there 1s anything to hime Also, do you know anything
about a water coil heat apparatus he has worked on?

I would like to hear from you concerning this fellow at your earliest
possible conveniencee

Hoping you have had a most enjoyable summer, and wishing you the best
of luck in the coming year, I am -

Sincerely yours,

Yol

pu——

Frank Hood,

Rocklhurst College,



